
 

 

Notice: Path Works Findlater Castle to Sandend Coastal Path. 

 

Due to upgrade and repair works the path between Findlater and Sandend is expected to be 
closed for 12 weeks from the 17th June to the 6th September 2024. During this time, please use 
the route highlighted in blue on the map above as signposted on site. We apologise for any 
inconvenience this causes during this time.  

 

This work is part of the proposed North East Scotland Coastal Trail Project and is part funded by 
Coastal Community Funding awarded by the Aberdeenshire Council’s Banff and Buchan Area 
Committee.   

 

For further details please contact: outdoor.access@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
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